
 
 

 
 

Please support President-Elect Trump in his considering of RFK Jr. to lead a Commission for 
Vaccine Safety. The following is an alert which NHFA supports from our health freedom 
colleagues at Autism Action Network: 

RFK Jr. asked to head vaccine safety commission by Trump Take Action! 
 
Take Action: Please support the vaccine safety commission  
 
If you haven't seen the news, yesterday Robert F. Kennedy, Jr. announced that President-Elect Trump, "asked 
me to chair a commission on vaccine safety and scientific integrity" in a televised statement as he left a meeting 
in Trump Tower. The announcement has not yet been confirmed by the Trump team. 

 
As could have been expected, the corporate media is going bonkers over this announcement and has directed a 
barrage of criticism at Trump and Kennedy. Please click on the Take Action link above to send President-Elect 
Trump a message supporting creation of the commission. 

 
Please share this message with friends and family, and post to social networks. 

 
 

 

http://capwiz.com/a-champ/utr/1/OIFFZFULYJ/DDUZZFUMCJ/11379696136



